
The aim of the project
Welcome! Is to create an
online language and culture
courses for children aged 10-
14 yo who fled to a new
country from war. The other
aim is to create a teacher’s
guide with useful
suggestions for how to
enhance inclusion of the
new student at school. The
main idea is to give these
children a chance to build a
high quality of life in a new
country and support their
well-being. 

The reason for organizing
this project was the 24th of
February 2022 invasion of
Russia on Ukraine that
forced many families to
migrate and settle in the
neighbouring countries. 
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HIGHLIGHT
Six organizations from
Poland, Czech republic,
Greece and Ukraine who
work with migrants and
provide programs for well-
being improvement, better
integration into the foreign
society or language courses,
will be working on the
development of project
results which will be
available on this platform:
www.welcomeatschool.eu. 

http://www.welcomeatschool.eu/


Do you want to know more?
Visit our website and social

networks!

www.welcomeatschool.eu

The first consortium
meeting of Erasmus+

project Welcome!
financed by the

European Comission
was hosted in Brno,

Czech republic by LS
PELICAN during the

18th and 19th of
January 2023.

PROJECT PROGRESS
TRANSNATIONAL MEETING IN BRNO,

CZECH REPUBLIC

Partners discussed the main
tasks ahead for the next few

months, among other things a
distribution of questionnaires

to students and teachers,
creation of activities and online
language courses in a way that

would answer the childrens‘
needs best. 

We are looking forward to
finishing the first results and
their dissemination among

you! 
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http://welcomeatschool.eu/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100090307787845
https://www.instagram.com/welcomeatschool/

